
EXCERPT FROM THE MINUTES OF THE

EXECUTIVE

HELD ON 17 MARCH 2008

 

EX.059/08
UPDATE ON NEGOTIATIONS FOR NEW STYLE LOCAL  AREA AGREEMENT (LAA (2008-2011))

Portfolio
Promoting Carlisle

Subject Matter

The Director of People, Policy and Performance presented a report of the Carlisle Partnership Manager (PPP.25/08) which updated the Executive on progress of negotiations between the Cumbria Team and the Government Office Northwest on the content of the Cumbria Local Area Agreement for 2008-11.  It also provided an opportunity for the Executive to comment on progress with and the content of the Local Area Agreement 2008-2011.

The Policy Officer drew Members attention in particular to the amendments which included the inclusion of a Local Area Agreement Indicator supporting housing issues and the changes to show that the County and the City were open for business and would invite inward investment.

Summary of options rejected

None

DECISION

1.
That the continued development of the new style Local Area Agreement (LAA (2008- 2011) version 3 submitted to GONW Northwest on 21 February 2008 at Annex A be noted and the implications for Carlisle City Council be considered.

2.
That the Executive provide feedback to the Cumbria Strategic Partnership (via the groups representatives in the Carlisle Partnership Executive) for consideration in the further development of the Agreement.

2. That Officers in conjunction with the Leader give further consideration to the Local Area Agreement and be authorised to submit any further comments on the document which they feel to be necessary.

Reasons for Decision

To enable the Executive to be updated on progress of negotiations on the content of the Cumbria Local Area Agreement and to give an opportunity for the Executive to comment on progress







